PERMANENT MISSION OF THE

H. K. OF JORDAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS
866 UNITED NATIONS PLAZA
NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10017

J/1/209

6 February, 1989

Dear Sir,

Your letter dated 15 December, 1988 addressed to
His Majesty King Hussein has been referred to me.

I have pleasure in acknowledging receipt of your
letter and in learning of the activities of the Embrace
Foundation outlined in the attachments.

As humble servants of the Almighty, we wish vou
success 1in your endeavours and we shall follow the
proceedings of the conference with interest and hope
to receive information regarding its outcome.

Please accept the assurances of my highest
consideration. e
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Sincerely, /
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~ Ambassador
Periianent Represenltative

Pregsident and Founder
Embrace Foundation

16 West 22nd Street
New York, N.Y. 10010




